
BALLROOM CLOSED 
FOR UPGRADES

Please be informed that the ballroom upgrade will 
take place from 4 July to 1 August 2025. 

During this period, the Level 2 toilets (female, male 
and handicap) will be closed. 

Additionally, the walkway along the lift to the 
staircase near the childcare area will be blocked as 

construction is being carried out in this section. 
However, the staircase near the childcare area will 

still be accessible to children and parents.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and 
appreciate your kind understanding during this 

upgrade period.

The Management 
30 June 2025

4 July 2025 (Fri)
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